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Claiming God’s Promises   

       “For this world is not our    
permanent home; we are looking 

forward to a home yet to 
come.”                                          

(Hebrews 13:14) 

A Word of Encouragement  

“And there’s another country, 
I’ve heard of long ago. Most dear 
to them that love her, most great 
to them that know. 
 
We may not count her armies, we 
may not see her King; 
Her fortress is a faithful heart, her 
pride is suffering. 
 
And soul by soul and silently her 
shining bounds increase, 
And her ways are ways of gentle-
ness, and all her paths are peace.” 

 
~ I Vow To Thee My Country 



Ministering @ Living Waters Today 
 
Greeters:  Barbara Almonor  & Gail Sulpher 
Reader:  Gail Sulpher 
Prayers of the People:  John Telgmann 
Chalice Bearers: Wayne Catel & Pauline Bettney 
Computer:  Barb Lutz 
Prayer Team:  Yolande Chan & Margo Hyde 
Little Squirts (birth-3): Katie Dove 
Puddle Jumpers (4-5):  Holly WhiteKnight & Josh Dove 
Wave Riders (5-gr.6):  Kathy Doering  
Fellowship:  Barb Lutz & Margo Hyde 
Counters:  Barb Lutz & Scott Young 
Set Up:  Scott Young 

Collect of the Day 
Almighty God, you have knit together your elect in one  
communion and fellowship in the mystical Body of your Son: 
Give us grace so to follow your blessed saints in all virtuous 
and godly living, that we may come to those ineffable joys 
that you have prepared for those who truly love you; through 
Jesus Christ our Lord, who with you and the Holy Spirit    
lives and reigns, one God, in glory everlasting. Amen. 

Children & Youth Ministry 
 

All children from infant to grade 8 are encouraged to participate in our 
Sunday morning Children’s program which is using the “God’s Big Story” 

curriculum.   The Little Squirts (birth-3),  Puddle  Jumpers (4-5), Wave 
Riders (5-gr.6) and their leaders are dismissed after the reading  

and  return at Communion.  Teens will spend two Sundays in church and two 
Sundays helping with the children’s program.  For more information about 

children and youth ministry at LWAF, or how to serve in this important min-
istry area, speak to Kathy Doering. Please keep our children, youth,  

and  leaders in your daily prayers. 

Faith Explored: Adult Sunday School  
 
 
Join us Sunday morning’s from 9:00 - 9:50 AM for 
four stand alone sessions led by Earl Briard.  
 

 
 
Week 1 ~ October 13 : The Three Imputations 
Why and how am I affected by Adam’s sin?  Can penalties and righteous-
ness be transferred?  How are imputation and justification related? 
There are three imputations - or “reckonings” in Scripture that speak to 
these issues - and that resolve humanity’s great problem! 
 
Week 2 ~ October 20: Four Alienations and The Fall 
To be alienated is to be separated or estranged. The theme of the alienation 
of mankind has long been recognized. John Stott said: “nothing is more 
dehumanizing than this breakdown of fundamental human relationships.”   
In what ways does this breakdown occur?  What is the remedy?  Can  
alienation be healed? 
 
Week 3 ~ November 3: A Prayer to Remember 
Most of us pray spontaneously during our time of devotions. But have you 
ever written down your prayers? What may be some advantages of doing 
this?  This session introduces us to two people who have done so. 
 
Week 4 ~ November 10: The Beauty of God 
When we think of the attributes of God, His love, His goodness, His  
justice readily come to mind. But what of His aseity, simplicity, holiness, 
immutability, infinity - and many others?  Someone has said:  “God’s 
beauty is the bouquet of His perfections...”  Let’s discuss! 
   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sacred Pathways Book Study 
“Thou shalt not covet thy neighbour’s spiritual walk.” Are 
you envious of the way some people seem to walk closely 
with God, effortlessly spend hours in contemplative prayer? 
Maybe you’re that way, but others are far better at showing 
God’s love in practical ways or courageously standing up for 

God’s Kingdom. Why can’t you be more like them? The answer is simple: 
you weren’t designed to be!   
 
In his book, Sacred Pathways, Gary Thomas strips away the frustration of 
a one-size-fits-all-spirituality and guides you toward a path of worship 
that frees you to be you. We all relate to God differently, and if our 
prayer life hits a snag, perhaps it’s because we’re trying to follow some-
one else’s path. This book explodes the barriers that keep Christians 
locked into rigid methods of worship and praise, and describes 9 distinct 
spiritual temperaments: Naturalists, Sensates, Traditionalists, Ascetics, 
Activists, Caregivers, Enthusiasts, Contemplatives, and Intellectuals–
their characteristics, strengths and pitfalls. Illustrated with examples from 
the Bible, each path describes an approach to loving God through a dis-
tinct journey of adoration.  
 
On our last Thursday, we will be looking at the Intellectual path. 

 
 
 
As followers of Jesus, we are called to be a  community of prayer. If you, or 
anyone you know, desires prayer for any reason and would like it shared with 
our Prayer Chain, please contact Shirley Underhill at: 

shirleymunderhill@gmail.com or 613-888-1198 
and she will pass it along to the rest of our prayer chain. All prayer  requests 
will be kept strictly confidential and will not be shared with   anyone else with-
out your permission. Please feel free to ask for prayers of thanksgiving or 
discernment as well! For more information, speak to Shirley or the Rector. 
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AGAPE FELLOWSHIP 

 
Mimi Kashira and her husband Paul Hawes, under the    
auspice of First Baptist Church, open their lives and home 
to international and Canadian students for food, fellowship 
and Bible Study.  Friday’s gathering is well attended and 
mid-week there are several men’s and woman’s small 
group meetings. Living Waters supports Agape financially 
via the Missions Committee budget, and a few members 
volunteer providing food and leading Bible studies. Mimi 
also does teaching and aid work in the Goma region of her 
native home in Eastern Congo. 

This Week @ Living Waters 
 
 

Tuesday, November 5, 2019  
7:00 PM - Young Adult Women’s Group @ the Joudry’s 
 
Wednesday, November 6, 2019 
7:00 PM - Mixed Life Group @ the Donevan’s 
 
Thursday, November 7, 2019 
7:00 PM - Sacred Pathways Book Study - CANCELLED 
 
Friday, November 8, 2019 
7:oo AM - Men’s Life Group & KHOP - CANCELLED 
10:00 AM -  From Dust to Glory Study @ KHOP - CANCELLED 
12:00 PM - Soup & Spirituality @ KHOP - CANCELLED 
 
 

This month is “Socktober,” and so we will be collecting 

 to distribute to those in need through Socks Kingston.  Please 
bring new socks and place them in the basket at the Welcome Table. For 
more information, speak to the Rector.  

 

 

 

Operation Christmas Chid Shoe Boxes 

Operation Christmas Child provides an opportunity for people of 
all ages to be involved in a simple, hands-on project sponsored by  
Samaritan's Purse that focuses on the true meaning of Christmas--
Jesus Christ--God's greatest gift. Every item lovingly added to an 
Operation Christmas Child shoe box gift has the potential to im-
pact a child.  This year, our boxes will be going to countries in 
warm climates. Shoe boxes must be returned Sunday, November 
17, so they can be sent to the distribution centre on time to be 
delivered for Christmas.  Boxes are available at the Welcome Table.  
For more information, please speak to the Rector. 


